Appendix 3

LondonTravelWatch

12 January 2016

Valerie Shawcross CBE AM
Chair of the Transport Committee
London Assembly

City Hall

The Queen’s Walk

London SE1 2AA

Dear Val
Cycling safety in London

Thank you for your letter dated 27 November following up matters arising from our
attendance at the Transport Committee on 10 November 2015.

We had an informal discussion about cycling issues with our Board on

15 December. The Board suggested that, in addition to monitoring cycle accident
statistics every quarter, it should look more widely at cycle safety.

This morning our Chairs’ Group have confirmed with officers that a detailed paper on
cycle safety should be considered at the next public Board meeting. This will take place
between 9.30 — 11.30 am on Tuesday 26 January 2016 at City Hall. We will send you a
copy of the paper.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely
Sﬁm (otfee

Stephen Locke
Chair, London TravelWatch
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